
City of Iola 
P.O. Box 84    Iola, TX 77861 

Grimes County, Texas 

(936) 394-2110 

 
        Notice of Public Hearing 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

CITY OF IOLA  
USDA Rural Development, Rural Utilities Service 

 

The City of Iola invites all citizens to a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on August 13, 
2024, at the Iola Community Center Building located at 7264 Main St Iola, Texas 
77861. 
 
This notice serves to notify all interested parties that the City of Iola intends to file 
an application with the USDA Rural Development, Rural Utilities Service Financial 
Assistance to fund the construction of sanitary sewer service leads.   
 
Any question of comments regarding this application may be addressed at a 
public meeting at the Iola Community Center, 7264 Main Street, Iola, TX 
77861 at 7 pm on Tuesday, August 13th, 2024. 
 
 
Disabled persons or those who require auxiliary aids or services who wish to 
attend this meeting should contact the City Secretary at least two days before the 
meeting at 936-394-2110 to make arrangements.  Written comments may be 
submitted to Christina Stover, Iola Mayor, P.O. Box 84 or 23574 Brazos Avenue, 
Iola, Texas 77861 at the close of the hearing.   
 

 


